
Oceana County Master Plan Update 

The Oceana County Planning Commission has begun the process of reviewing and updating the Oceana 

County Master Plan. An on line questionnaire is open to the public to provide means for gathering 

comments and perspectives from the community and stakeholders. 

Follow this link https://srvy.pro/2AVLE9W or scan the QR code below with a smart phone to check it out! 

What is the Oceana County Master Plan? 

o An advisory document rooted in input from the public and the strategic vision of the Oceana County

Board of Commissioners.

o A vision for the character and development of Oceana County 10-20 years into the future.

o A factbook to promote virtues and characteristics of Oceana County.

Why maintain a master plan? 

o To promote public health, safety, and welfare through coordinated land use planning.

o To foster a collaborative atmosphere and goodwill between the county, local communities,

businesses, and residents.

Who is involved? 

o The Oceana County Planning Commission is leading the effort with assistance from the West

Michigan Shoreline Regional Development Commission.

o Website: oceana.mi.us/government/departments/planning-commission/
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